
 
How to Get Tested for COVID-19 Before the School Year Begins  
  
It’s up to all of us to keep our school communities and families safe by wearing face coverings, keeping our 
distance, washing hands frequently, and getting tested! Help us keep our schools open and school communities 
healthy by getting tested for COVID-19 before buildings reopen for learning. It’s safe, free, and easy for 
everyone, regardless of immigration or insurance status. To find a testing site near you, visit 
http://schools.nyc.gov/covidtesting. 
 
How to Stay Informed on Confirmed COVID-19 Cases in Your School Community    
  
It’s important that your school can reach you to share crucial information quickly, including alerts about 
confirmed COVID-19 cases in your child’s school. Please sign up for a NYC Schools Account (NYCSA) so 
we can contact you via phone, email, or text message. With NYCSA, you can access your child’s grades, test 
scores, schedules, transportation information, and more—from anywhere, and in all nine standard DOE 
language translations. In order to see your child’s records, request an Account Creation Code from your school. 
I encourage you to keep your contact information up to date, so your school can get in touch with you in the 
event of an emergency. If you don’t have an account, sign up today at schools.nyc.gov/nycsa. It only takes five 
minutes! 
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